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LUKOIL SRBIJA AD HUMANITARIAN AID

With the aim of helping reduce the impact of flood events in Serbia these days,
“LUKOIL SRBIJA” provided funds for humanitarian purposes in the amount of
80,000 litres of Euro Diesel. Furthermore, Coordination Committee of LUKOIL
SRBIJA Trade Union organisations paid out of their Solidarity Fund one-time
assistance in the amount of RSD 60,000 each to the employees who suffered
material damage due to this natural disaster. Underway is also gathering funds
among the Company employees who will give their one-day salary each as their
assistance to flood victims in Serbia. These funds will be paid on purposeful
account of the Government of the Republic of Serbia. As a sign of solidarity with
Serbian people, more than 400 LUKOIL Macedonia employees gave their one-day
salary each in order to help reduce the impact of this natural disaster.



